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Nau Mai Haere Mai Whakatau Mai 
Welcome Everyone

Photo: Parish Fair 2021 - Hayden Brown.
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Christ Church 10am Combined Service
also livestreamed at
whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live 
St Peter's 5pm
All Saints Wednesday's at 10am

OUR SERVICES NEXT SUNDAY - 
 30th October

MISSIONAL WELL UPDATES
All our small groups are invited to join in our vision of creating Missional

Wells in our city that share the good news and join in bringing God's
kingdom here on earth in practical ways.

Do continue to pray for them as they discern and continue on their
journeys.

Please note that the Parish bank
account in the Day of Giving letter
sent out last week was incorrect.

The correct account is:
Name: Whanganui Anglicans

Number: 03-0791-0007881-00.

DAY OF GIVING

Craft Group on this Tuesday,
25th October at 48 Durie Vale Road
from 9.30-1130am. All welcome..

CRAFT GROUP

NEWCOMERS LUNCH IS ON TODAY!!

There is a Newcomers Lunch for the 10am Christ Church
congregation TODAY at Sara and Kevin Gaskin's home at 

214 Kaitoke Road, RD 2 Whanganui. 



This is for anyone who has recently joined the congregation or is
interested in what we're all about. Please come and join us.

SOUL LAB
Soul Lab returns for Term 4! This
Wednesday we will have a panel

discussing why they choose to do life
and formation in Intentional

Community. Come along to Christ
Church at 7.15pm.

https://www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
https://www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live


We still need  volunteers to help with set up on Thursday, Friday &
Saturday morning. If you are able to help please contact Tabea -
tabea@whanganuianglians.org.nz.

The team will be making bouquets again to sell at the Fair. If you have
any flowers that could be used for that please contact Heather Julian
(3453221) or Joy  McGregor (3427763) to make arrangements for the
flowers to be dropped off or picked up or if you have any queries
regarding this request.
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PARISH FAIR
Only 2 weeks to go!

Invite everyone you know.

PARISH UPDATE MEETING 
& DAY OF GIVING

On Sunday, 30th October we gather as all our congregations for a
Combined Service at 10am at Christ Church.

After the service and some Morning Tea we will gather for a 
Parish Update Meeting, bringing everyone up to date with our
building projects and celebrating what God is doing among us.

Activities for our Children will be provided, 
including a bouncy castle.

This is also our Day of Giving. A letter is being emailed to you and is
also available at the back of your church this Sunday.

Household items can still be donated at the
Parish office - until Friday, 28th October.
Plants, baking & flowers need to be dropped
off on Friday, 4th November, 9am - 12pm at 
All Saints. If you are unable to make that time
please be in touch and we can arrange
something else.
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PRAYER CHAIN
Would you like us to pray for you?
Call Sue Tarry: 027 667 5707  or
Rosemary Anderson: 06 342 1722

Tues - Fri 10am - 2pm
243 Wicksteed Street | 06 345 7723 | office@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

Office Hours

www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz

If you need someone to chat to,
a meal cooked, some prayer

or any other support
please be in touch with

Louise Rostron - 06 344 5955
who oversees the pastoral team

or see other contacts below:
Claudia-Ann Voss - 06 344 3442

(3pm ChCh)
Bennie Muller - 06 347 8332

(10am ChCh)
Sue Lacy - 06 345 2211

(St Chad's)
Lesley Willemsen - 027 416 2992 

(St Oswald's)
Joy McGregor - 06 342 7763 

(St John's)
Lee Tucker-Ramage - 06 343 1303

(All Saints & St Mary's)
Ana Fletcher - 021 036 2743

(St Peter's)
Chris Kirby - 022 368 0221

(St Luke's)

PASTORAL TEAMYOUTH GROUP
Tuesdays - High School Small
Groups 7:30-9pm @ Christ Church,
Wicksteed St.
Fridays - ALL IN Youth Group y7-13,
5-7:30pm @ St Peter's Koromiko Rd,
incudes dinner and drop offs (if
needed).  
For updates check the Youth
Facebook Page or contact Nathan:
youth@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

CITY MISSION
The City Mission is seeking donations
of sweet biscuits, spreads, small
bottles of dishwashing liquid, toilet
paper and toothpaste.

Co-Vicars:
Revs. Billy & Caleb Rowe

243 Wicksteed Street
Tues-Fri 10am-2pm

06 345 7723   PO Box 4050
office@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

CONTACT DETAILS

Are seeking a van driver for their
fortnightly social at the Blind Centre on
Peat Street. Van and food provided
alongside entertainment.   Thursday
afternoon twice a month.   Pickups and
drop-offs from rest homes and some
residential addresses.   Must have clean
drivers license.   Please call Bryn on 021-
722-195.

BLIND CITIZENS N.Z. WHANGNUI


